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KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE 

We have spoken to the children this week about keeping themselves safe at Halloween.              

In particular we have been asked by Trading Standards and RoSPA to highlight the potential 

dangers of Halloween costumes. Their advice is as follows: 

See that the costume fits properly to avoid trips and falls 

Always check costumes for a CE mark, instructions and safety information 

Flames should be kept away from the child and costume, or use LED lights 

Ensure any masks or hoods do not stop the child from seeing, or breathing 

 

          Applying for a school place next year  

 

Online applications for places at SECONDARY school must be made before 5pm on October 31st 2018.  

National Offer Day is on the 1st March 2019.  Please make sure that you apply in time –applications 

cannot be accepted online after the closing date and will not be processed until after 1st March.  

    The local authority have informed us that there are some parents who have not yet applied. 

Poppies will still be on 

sale after half-term    

for a minimum          

donation of 20p.  

Parents are welcome to join us in 

the hall on Friday 9th November at 

11am when we will be holding a 2 

minute silence. 

A 2 minute silence will also be       

observed at  11am on Sunday 11th 

November, outside the war           

memorial at the Parish Rooms,     

followed by a short service in 

Church.    Everyone welcome.  

     

       

 

 

    Georgia Cuthbert 1st    Lewis Albutt  23rd 

    Imogen Swinfield 5th         Archie Jones 27th  

    Aidan Bromwich 5th    Connie Miller 29th 

    Emily Smith 7th 

    Betsy Roe  8th 

    Charlie Hockridge 9th 

    Sophie Woods 16th 

    Andy Scrivens-Parry 17th 

    Grace Cherry 21st  

     Abbey Robson 20th    



     A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Harvest charity Link to Hope.  

                                There were a total of 55 shoeboxes donated! 

 

             

      

Children in Need 2018 

(Friday 16th November) 

Mrs Hewitt and the school council will be       

arranging a package of fundraising activities for 

Children in Need after half-term. 

Further details to follow! 

Flu vaccinations Tuesday 13th November 

Please return signed consent forms as 

soon as possible after half-term. 

Your child will not be immunised unless 

we have the signed form back 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 5th November 

Back to school 

Friday 9th November 

Remembrance 2 minute silence 11am in the 

school hall 

Tuesday 13th  November 

Flu vaccinations / HAPI questionnaires Year 6 

Friday 16th November 

Children in Need 

Friday 30th November 

School closed  - Training Day 

Friday 7th December 

Christmas Jumper Day / Christmas Fayre 

 




